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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION


NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Sonoma has cancelled the regular Design Review and Historic Preservation Commission meeting scheduled for December 10, 2024, at 6:00PM.

The next meeting of the Design Review and Historic Preservation Commission will be on January 14, 2025, at 6:00PM and will be held at the City Council Chambers, 177 First Street West, Sonoma.



Jennifer Gates
Jennifer Gates, Community Development Director
image1.tiff





      NOTICE OF CANCELLATION       NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Sonoma  has cancelled the  r egular  Design  Review and Historic Preservation Commission   m eeting scheduled for  December   10 , 2024 , at 6:00PM .     The next meeting of the  Design Review and  Historic Preservation Commission   will  be on  January   14 ,   202 5 ,   at 6:00PM  and   will be held at the City Council Chambers,  177 First Street West, Sonoma.         Jennifer Gates   Jennifer Gates, Community Development Director  

